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Provides a sales tax exemption for herbicides used under an invasive aquatic plant management permit. 

Covers purchases by lakeshore property owners, an association of lakeshore property owners, or by a 

contractor hired to provide the invasive aquatic plant management. Only covers herbicides registered 

with the Department of Agriculture for use on invasive aquatic plants. 

Effective for sales and purchases made after June 30, 2017. 

Note: Local governments can currently purchase these herbicides tax free under their general sales tax 

exemption. 

 


